
BULLETIN
THEFTS OF MAIL AND ATTEMPTED BURGLARIES IN

PARK ST

A member has alerted us to an attempted burglary in Park st. Her surveillance camera 
managed to catch an image of the person involved and is attached. The following is an 
account of the incident that occurred on Park st on Saturday 7 July 2018 at 12.30am

"An offender came onto my verandah and stole two parcels which had been delivered by 
Australia Post and left concealed behind a pot plant. The offender looked through windows 

and tried all the door and window handles.
Surveillance footage of the incident appears to show the offender then attempting to locate a 
key by opening the electrical box, mail box, service cupboards, rummaging through the pot 
plants, and overturning rocks in the garden for about 15 minutes before eventually leaving. 
The matter has been reported to the police and good images of the offender were taken as 

per the attachment."

As well, another resident in Park St reported an attempted break in on the same day between 
10am-2.00pm. The side panels of the door were smashed in an attempt to gain entry. A very 
brazen act considering it was in the middle of the day and in full view of anyone walking past.

There has also been suspicious activity reported in other streets in the vicinity so please let 
your neighbours know and report any suspicious activity to the police.

RENEWALS NOW DUE

IF YOU HAVE NOT PAID YOUR RENEWAL FOR 2017/2018 PLEASE DO SO AS SOON
AS POSSIBLE.

A reminder email was sent out early last month with details of invoice and possible
ways to pay. If you no longer have these details you can go to our membership

page on our website and click the rejoin button to follow through and make
payment.

If there are any problems with your renewal please contact
annemroso@gmail.com. Anne is our membership manager.
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